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Available in Spanish, Vietnamese, and Burmese translations.

Check out our newest addition to our educational poster series,  This poster is aimed
at communicating to the reader in a more visual manner the infection routes and
prevention steps for keeping Avian Influenza out of their flock. 

NEW Poster Available!

https://www.gapoultrylab.org/product/poster-ai-prevent-entry-english-spanish/
https://www.gapoultrylab.org/product/poster-ai-prevent-entry-english-spanish/


We were happy to tour and answer all the questions from the
ladies of the Lanier Women's Club.

Dr. Purvis brought her UNG Poultry Science class by the lab for a tour.

A Central American delegation comprised of visitors from El Salvador,
Honduras, and Nicaragua toured the lab with Dr. Zavala this March.

Dr. Fairchild brought Kristin Miles, MS
graduate student working with both him
and MIke Czarick by the lab for a tour.

Suzanne Altman, with the Georgia Poultry Federation, organized a
tour for graduating Gainesville High School students to expose them
to all the career opportunities available within the poultry industry.

We have so enjoyed having both Lauren
Sartor and Skylar Lindsey, both 3rd year vet
students, intern at the lab this March. 

Johnson High School's Chemistry Class toured the
lab on March 30th.

Dr. Held with Auburn brought his Applied
Biotechnology majors to our Gainesville lab
to learn more about diagnostics and
problem solving as applicable to the poultry
industry. 


